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APPENDIX 5

From: Derby Licensing | Derby.Licensing@Derbyshire.PNN.Police.UK]
Sent: 01 November 2010 16:47

To: Licensing Distribution

Cc: Dunn, Mark, 2013

Subject: The Sir Nigel Gresley, Market Street, Swadlincote - Application to Vary a Prermses
Licence

Dear Sirs,

Please take this email as notification that the Police wish to make representations to the above
mentioned premises in relation to an application to vary a premises licence. This application was
received by the Police on 04/10/2010. The consultation period therefore ends on 02/11/2010.

The Chief Officer of Police makes this representation on the basis that should this variation
application be granted in it’s current form, there is a likelihood that the Licensing Objectives will be
~undermined, namely; the prevention of crime and disorder, public safety, and the prevention of
public nuisance.

The area in WhICh the premises is SItuated attracts an amount of anti-social behaviour. This
behaviour is already observed in similar premises in the town of Swadlincote. It is feared that the
premises licence, when considered with the proposed variation application, does not contain
sufficient safeguards to satisfy the Police that the premlses will suitably, and sufficiently, promote
the Licensmg Objectlves -

The Police Licensing Team is currently in consultation with the premises licence holders, |D
Wetherspoons, and is confident that an agreement can be reached which will provide the Police with
an assurance that suitable safeguards can be proposed within the variation application and
eventually attached to the premises licence if the variation application is granted.

If an agreement cannot be reached, the Police will continue with the above representations and
further information and evidence will follow in due course.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mr lan Coleman (6902)
Licensing Clerk
Derbyshire Constabulary
‘D’ Division Licensing Team
Prime Parkway

Chester Green
DERBY

DE1 3AB
Tel: 01332 613037

Fax: 01332 613087
Ext. Group E-mail: derby licensing@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

Wieb: hitp:/Amww.derbyshire. palice.uk

PLEASE NOTE: This e-mail message is intended solely for the person to whom # is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential or privileged to Derbyshire Constabulary. If you have received it in error, please notify the originator immediately and destroy
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this email and any attachments. The unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this message is strictly forbidden. Any views or
opinions expressed in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Derbyshire Constabulary, who
accept no legal responsibility for the contents. Please be aware Derbyshire Constabulary monitors all intermet e-mail activity and content
fo maintain system performance and appropriate business usage.

WEBSITE: Join the policing family at Derbyshire Constabulary We are recruiting Special Constables. For more details visit
hitp:/Awvww derbyshire.police.uk

WARNING: E-mail may be susceptible to data corruption, interception, viruses, unauthorised amendments and unforeseen delays.
Derbyshire Constabulary scans all e-mail for viruses, but we aceept no liability for any damage caused by a virus being transmitted in this
email or any other data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, delays or the consequences thereof. .
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